NIST releases final report on WTC Collapse
The National Institutes of Standards and Technology (NIST) issued their final reports Wednesday on the probable causes of the WTC Twin Towers collapse on 9/11. The reports, which were released at a hearing held by the House Science Committee on the NIST investigation, feature 30 recommendations to improve the way people design, construct, maintain, and use buildings to increase building, occupant, and emergency responder safety. The reports contain a massive amount of information—totaling over 10,000 pages—but executive summaries are available on the NIST WTC website. A statement by NIST director William Jeffrey before the House Committee Wednesday summarizing the investigation and its results is available by clicking here. 
